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A donation has been made on your behalf to support the children of Honduras through the work of the Adult Awareness Summer Brigade this August.  Please check out our website to see some of the ways our work impacts the lives of the children both in the orphanages and in the surrounding communities.
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http://adultawarenesshonduranbrigade@yolasite.com








